
St. Peter’s Primary School  

Return to School 2nd November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I hope you and your families are well. We are looking forward to the children returning on 

Monday 2​nd​
 November.  

Please note that starting and finishing times remain as before mid-term. 

The safety of our pupils is paramount and when we return to school we are asking you to 

help us by: 

● Wearing a face covering when dropping off / collecting your child ( this is 
particularly important at this time ) 

● Please drop off / pick up your child as quickly as possible 

● Parents / guardians will not have access beyond the school gates ( pre - arranged 
meetings can be agreed with teacher / principal – face coverings must be worn in 

this instance ) 

We will continue to adhere to Public Health Guidance and we are confident that the 
procedures we have in place will help to reduce the potential spread of the virus. 

With high levels of transmission locally, we are reminding everyone to follow government 

guidelines with regard to social distancing and self-isolation. If anyone in your household 

displays any symptoms of COVID-19, please keep your child at home and seek advice from 
NHS 111. 

As a staff we will continue to support and care for your child and we will work to ensure 

that he / she receives the best possible teaching and learning experience. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Mrs Alexander & Staff 


